
Marco G. – Self (Submission #2) 

“I just saw the new proposed map. I want to thank the Illinois General assembly for taking time to craft 
this map. It's a pretty good district map to begin with. I just couple of minor suggestions. I would suggest 
taking Oriole Park elementry and Edison Park elementary schools out of district B. Instead I would add 
schools like Beubian, Farnsworth, Palmer, and Bateman to district B since these schools are more 
ethnically diverse which have more in common with Albany Park. I think you did a great job adding 
Canty and Dirksen to district B since these schools are ethnically diverse. Please keep them in district B. I 
would also suggest adding Sayre school in Galewood to district F if possible. Thank you.” 


